Principal: Richard Spencer



t: 01353 667763

e: office@elycollege.co.uk w: www.elycollege.com

6th March 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Maths Interventions

We are pleased to be able to give your child some additional small-group tuition for Maths starting this week. We are working with a company, Tutor Doctor, that are coming in to deliver these sessions with a ratio of 1:3 students. They will take place from this Wednesday (8th March) from 2pm to 4pm. Students wishing to travel home on the minibus can book up in the LRC, in the usual way. The sessions will run until May half term, 10 in total.

We hope you will support us to work with your child to meet his/her potential in Maths by encouraging them to participate fully. Should you have any queries, please contact Rachael Mustill in the first instance: rmustill@elycollege.co.uk

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Kay

Assistant Principal

Mrs R Mustill

Year 11 Achievement Lead

















